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MEDIA ADVISORY: Missing Soldier Found 

DATE: June 23, 2021 
 

FORT BENNING, Georgia – Fort Benning officials have announced Spc. Jared Ziehm, missing since 
Sunday afternoon, has been safely located. 
 
“Thanks everyone. SPC Ziehm is safe. Appreciate everyone’s help and support.” Maj. Gen. Patrick J. 
Donahoe, commanding general, Maneuver Center of Excellence and Fort Benning, tweeted Tuesday 
evening. 
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For more Maneuver Center of Excellence news, visit: 

www.benning.army.mil 

Find us on Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/fortbenningmcoe 

U.S. Army Maneuver Center of Excellence 

 
One Force, One Fight! 
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